
Please send your RSVP to marshview@scdsb.on.ca by Oct. 2, 2023.

6:30 to 7:30 p.m.

SCDSB students, staff, and community members are invited 
to join us at Marshview Public School to celebrate the 

Grand Opening of our school! 

mrv.scdsb.on.ca 

You’re invited to the Grand Opening of 
Marshview Public School!

 Thursday, Oct. 19, 2023


